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April 29, 2020 STATE OF WASH.
UTIL. & TRANSP. COMMISSION

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED AND FAX

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Fax: 360-586-1150

Re: Sale of Assets of Noel Communications, Inc.
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to notify the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (the
“Commission”) that Wholesail Networks LLC, a Washington limited liability company
(“Wholesail”) purchased substantially all of the assets and related business operations of Noel
Communications, Inc. (“Noel”) on December 19, 2019 (collectively, the “Transaction”).

Pursuant to RCW 80.12.045, the parties did not seek consent from the Commission for
the Transaction because Noel was a local exchange company that served less than 2% of the
access lines in Washington.

In connection with the Transaction, Wholesail would like to request that the Commission
update its CLEC listing to replace Noel with Wholesail.

If the Commission has any questions or requires any additional information, please don’t
hesitate to contact me at john.vanoppen@wholesailnetworks.com or 206-437-1165.

Sincerely,

Wholesail Networks LLC

By: M

Name: John van Oppen
Title: Chief Executive Officer
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